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I oppose this amendment. Please stop this from happening. We are already 

overburdened with taxes in this state. An administrative authority for public safety 

should not be administered by the government but instead by the people and if need 

be. All the people in our state who will be affected by this proposed amendment need 

know that this agenda is happening and have proper time to respond but I don't see 

this happening. What is also of concern, if this were to happen, is what the 

administrative authority would consider good for public safety in their eyes, when in 

truth it is not good for the people. Would the people have a say in that? This 

amendment needs to terminated. 


